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Dear Fellow ICC Member:





On behalf of the Connecticut Birth to Three Interagency Council (ICC) I am pleased to welcome you as a member. I hope this Resource Manual provides you with helpful information that will help you in your role as an active Council member.  Beginnings can be confusing and stressful times, so please don’t hesitate to ask questions, call any of us on the use of jargon or terms you are not sure you understand and feel free to ask me or anyone else on the ICC about both our activities and our history.





Your individual contributions as an appointed member are extremely valuable and integral in helping us carry out our mission; to advise and assist the lead agency.  Your voice will help us shape policies and services.  Your participation and contributions are essential.





I look forward to working with you on behalf of the children and families we serve!








Sincerely,














Dr. Mark A. Greenstein





ICC Chair












